
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with Undersecretary of Iranian Ministry of
Interior, Hussein Zulfiqari, the Development of Security Situations in the

Region
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    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, discussed with

Undersecretary of Iranian Ministry of Interior, Hussein Zulfiqari, the development of security

situations in the region.

\r\n

This came during His Eminence meeting with Zulfiqari in his office in Baghdad on Sunday

November 15th, 2015.

\r\n

His Eminence stressed the importance of security cooperation and information exchange between

Iraq and Iran, as well as the discussion of the forty-visit (Ziyarat Al-Arbaeen), and both

countries readiness for it.  


